From the Desk of
Senator
Alan Olsen

My name is Julie Evans. I am here on behalf of my daughter
Brittney Evans & Tan Republic.

This bill to have a prescription from a Dr. to go tanning would
have been detrimental to Brittney’s health and well being.
Brittney would have been put through much more testing and
experimental treatment if she had to have a prescription.

The Specialty Dermatologist would not give us prescription for
tanning; “He said it would not help”. He was against tanning in
the beginning, but when he saw Brittney’s improvement he
was amazed at he results, and that tanning was treatment that
worked!

Six years later she is still tanning as needed with huge success
of the treatment LYP CD 30 positive. This skin cancer was not
showing response to any of the medical treatments that were
prescribed by the Specialist.

Thankfully, we did not need a prescription and just needed
parental consent, otherwise the outcome would've been very
different for Brittney and her skin cancer condition..

Thank you for your allowing us to share on this matter.

PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB 2896 - THERE
ARE DANGERS TO THIS BILL



